Seymour High School

Member New England Association of Schools and Colleges

Paul Lucke

James Freund
Principal

Ernie DiStasi Assistant Principal/ Athletic Director Paul Lucke Assistant Principal

October 25, 2019

Dear Mr. Bradshaw,

As you are aware, Seymour no longer has a wrestling team, but we have been fortunate to have had the opportunity to participate as a team of one with Derby's wrestling program.

I am writing to once again request a team of one with Derby wrestling, for two student-athletes: Anthony (AJ) Deicicchi and Ryan Christiansen.

Thank you for allowing our student' athletes to be part of your program. We look forward to the upcoming season.

Respectfully,

Ernie DiStasi

Assistant Principal/Athletic Director